
From: Ullrich, Elizabeth
To: Frank Kolodziej; Crmidmr@aol.com
Cc: "wmendez@ciberjuris.com"; "wmmarrero@gmail.com"
Subject: please update me on your progress towards decommissioning your facilities in Hato Rey
Date: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 11:17:00 AM

International Cyclotron, Inc.
License No. 52-31352-01MD, Docket No.030-37882
License No. 52-31352-02, Docket No. 030-37957                                                                    
Control No.      144277
EA-11-086
 
Dr. Kolodziej and Mr. Rhoe,
 
Please update me on the status of decommissioning activities of the facilities authorized by the
above-listed NRC licenses.  At the time of our most recent site visit on June 26, 2014, you had not
yet begun decommissioning activities.  I would appreciate any updated information about your
decommissioning activities.
 
We note that you sent us a letter dated March 22, 2014, informing as that no activities were
performed under these licenses for a period of 24 months, and you would begin decommissioning
the facilities.  Please be aware that, in accordance with the regulations in 10 CFR 30.36, you must
complete your decommissioning within 24 months of the notification (by March 22, 2016). 
Alternately, if you believe the decommissioning activities are complex and will take longer, you must
submit a decommissioning plan within 12 months of the notification (by March 22, 2015) and have
that decommissioning plan approved by the NRC.
 
Please contact me if you have questions about this issue.
 
Thanks,
Betsy Ullrich
Senior Health Physicist
US NRC Region I Office
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19464
(610) 337-5040 [office]
(484) 919-8348 [cell]
elizabeth.ullrich@nrc.gov
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